
Fr. Michel Nault, Pastor – phone: (204) 960-6059  email: michelfr@shaw.ca 
Elie Rectory Office – phone: (204) 353-2516  fax: (204) 353-2229  email: blesst@shaw.ca 
Parish Council Members – Marcel Gauthier, Lucille Beaudin, Shelley Combot, Dean Combot, Elaine Tully, Nicole Gillis 
Finance Committee – Nickole Bernardin, Doris Lavallee, Bob Whitechurch, Matthew Lachance 
Finance Secretary – Lori Van Den Bussche 
Sharing God’s Gifts – Jeanine Whitechurch 
Infant Baptism /Baptism Preparation – Please call the Parish rectory office. 
Sacrament of Reconciliation – Before or after weekday Masses; half an hour before Sunday Masses or call when in 
need. 
For the Sacrament of Marriage – Six months notice is required; Marriage Preparation Course is very necessary.  
Couples may be asked to go where the program is offered. 
Sacrament of the Sick / Needing to talk to someone – Please call the Parish rectory office. 
Bulletin Announcements: Contact Len Desilets – phone: (204) 353-2116  email: lenmona@shaw.ca 
Parish Website: www.blessedsacramentelie.com 
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Blessed Sacrament Church                        St. Eustache Church 

 
This Week’s Mass Schedule 

Sunday, October 1st  - 9:00 a.m. – St. François Xavier 
 11:00 a.m. – Elie – Mass intention for +Orval Legault requested 

by Jean Botherel 
October 2nd to 4th - No mass – Fr. Michel away - Annual Priest Study Days 
Thursday, October 5th - 9:30 a.m. – Elie Manor - Mass intention for +Hector Desilets 

requested by Maureen & Raymond McCaughan 
Friday, October 6th - 3:30 p.m. – St. Eustache 
 2:30 p.m. – Adoration   
Saturday, October 7th - 9:30 a.m. – Blessed Sacrament Church – Mass intention for 

Norman & Louise McKay celebrating their 50th wedding 
anniversary 

Sunday, October 8th  - 9:00 a.m. – St. François Xavier 
 11:00 a.m. – St. Eustache – Mass intention for +Norman Fleury 

requested by May Laramee  
 
Church Cleaners:  St. Eustache (Sep 25 – Oct 7) – Lucien Lachance and Vic Beaudin families 
 Elie (Oct 2 – Oct 14) – Daryl & Pat Beaudry  

Please pray for those who are sick, awaiting tests or receiving medical treatment.  Paisley Amyotte, 
Roger Menard, Danny Gusnowsky, Linda Stewart, Robert Boudreau, Louise McKay, Dell Schade, Fernand 
Menard 
We encourage everyone in our parishes to pray for those who are sick.  If you know of others who may be 
sick and in need of prayer, please let us know so we can include their names in our Sunday bulletin. 

 
 
 



Catechism Classes starting this week! 
Grades 3-5 Tuesday, October 3rd at the Elie rectory 7:00-8:00 p.m. 
Grades K-2 Thursday, October 5th at the St. François Xavier rectory 6:30-7:30 p.m. 
Still time to register if you are interested. 
Call Nickole at 204-353-2851 or email at nickole@shaw.ca 

~~~~~~~~ 
Call for Conscience Campaign: With the passing of euthanasia/assisted suicide legislation in 
Parliament in 2016, provinces are now implementing what is called "Medical Assistance in Dying" 
(MAID).  The government of Manitoba has introduced Bill 34 to protect doctors, nurses and health 
professionals from having to provide or aid in the provision of MAID against their conscience. The 
legislature is in session in October.  The time to contact your MLA is now.  Copies of a template 
letter have been prepared and are available at the church entrance for you to address and sign.  
You can also use this template as a model for your own personalized letter if you prefer.  The letters 
will then be mailed by our parish to the archdiocese for distribution directly to our MLA.  A copy of 
the letter from Archbishop Gagnon regarding this campaign was distributed with last Sunday’s 
bulletin.  If you did not receive a copy, there are a few extras available at the church entrance as 
well as a copy posted on the church bulletin board. 

 


